
Spa Bermondsey Newsletter 

Head of School: Georgina Quigley December 2022 

Welcome to our monthly newsletter, keeping you up to date on all the events and activities at Spa Bermondsey. 

We have managed to pack so much in the final two weeks of term.  We started the month with a visit from the 
Owls; pupils had the opportunity to hold a baby owl.  On December 5th, staff decorated the school with fairy lights 
for when the pupils arrived the next day.  The snow this week has really added to the festive feel!  We had our 
school Christmas lunch on December 13th and the very welcome return of the school disco on Wednesday 14th.   

I’d like to wish all of our families a peaceful and restorative Christmas holiday.   

Georgina 

Owls 

The owls came to visit.  Pupils learnt facts about owls and all had the chance to hold one.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas fun 
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Parent Sessions 

 

We will be running regular parent sessions at Spa in the Spring term.  Sessions from our OT, SALT as well as exter-

nal agencies that support our families will be offered.   

There will also be coffee mornings with our parent governors.  We will have the full calendar for families in the 

New Year. 

Our first session will be for KS4 families as pupils begin their RSE sessions in Spring.  Look out for a letter from 

Anna.  

Key signs 

 

   

 

   

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates for your Diary 

 

• First day of Spring term: Wednesday 4th January 2023 

• Family Panto: Wednesday 25th January 5—9pm 

• Half Term: 13th February—17th February  

 

 

All term dates can be found on our website in the Parents tab 


